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2012 Hunting Season . 1st Newsletter

Hi Folks

It’s that time of year where the first newsletter is due. Most the elephant bull hunts have been done and we are starting on our cats and buff hunts now! From the experience of the last two years we decided that we would start our elephant hunts earlier. With the added anti poaching and new roads in the Dande East we hoped for some great results and we were not disappointed!!! To date we have done 10 elephant bull hunts, all of which were successful, resulting in fantastic trophies shot in a true sporting manner!! Below are a couple of pictures.
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Top, l to r: Gary Gunderson, Leon Komkov, Paul Coughlin

Bottom l to r: Drew Thigpen, Randy Martin, Bill Campbell

As mentioned we have put a lot of work into Dande East – removing over 2000 snares, arresting quite a few poachers and putting in new roads. These combined with the fact we have built a super fly camp in ward 11, which cuts down on travel time between the two areas, making for a stunning hunting area. 
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Fly Camp – Dande Safari Area 

Rick Capozza has just finished a 14 day hunt between the two areas and had an amazing time shooting leopard lion buffalo sable kudu impala hyena grysbok etc which would make any hunter in the best areas in Tanzania proud!!  It is wonderful to see an area that was considered “depleted” make an amazing come back. With a little effort anything can be achieved.
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Rick Capozza – buffalo, sable & kudu

Our next project now that the elephant hunts have been completed, is to sink 3 boreholes to pump water year round. In the East we rely on seasonal pans that dry by July, resulting in the animals going back to Mozambique where there is a lot of poaching. We plan to have these operational in the next two months and honestly feel that the East will before long be regarded as one of the best Valley areas!

Happy Hunting!!!!! 

CMS

[image: image2.jpg]












